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Thank you !
Dear Parents, 
   As we reach the end of another 
school year I want to thank everyone 
at Woolmore for their hard work and 
dedication to making Woolmore a 
really great school. 
   Thank you to the parents for 
supporting their children and the 
school (with all that extra support 
around the new school campaign); 
thank you to the children for coming 
to school every day (well almost), 
being so enthusiastic about learning 
and always trying their best; thank 
you to the governors who support our 
school and ensure we are constantly 
challenging ourselves; and finally, 
thank you to the teachers and staff 
who work tirelessly to ensure that all 
pupils receive the very best 
education possible, and make 
learning engaging and fun! 
   Eid Mubarak to all our Muslim 
families and friends and very happy 
summer holidays to everyone. 
   See you all on September 4th. 

With very best wishes, !
Tracy Argent 
Headteacher !!

Also in this newsletter	


❖ Staff farewells and welcomes 
❖ Next year’s classes and some congratulations 
❖ Highlights of the year – what can you remember?

Woolmore News

A L L C H I L D R E N  C A N  

A C H I E V E  S U C C E S S

!The 
Woolmore 
Choir after their 
performance 
at the O2, 
Greenwich !
A friendship 
chain as part 
of Anti-bullying 
Week ➔

Attendance !
I am delighted that 
the majority of 
children at Woolmore 
know how important 
it is to come to school 
every day and 
therefore have good 
or better 
attendance. 
This week we will be 
awarding the following prizes:  
Outstanding attendance (99/100%) 

56 children 
Excellent attendance (97/98%) 

68 children 
Good attendance (95/96%) 

30 children !
This means that nearly 60% of 
Woolmore pupils will be receiving 
a certificate and a prize.  Please 
see the list on the board for 
children’s names. !
Well done – and, of course, we 
will do even better next year. !

Terrific Year 6 !
   It’s time to say farewell to our 
wonderful year 6 students.  Many of 
them have been at Woolmore for 
seven years.  They have worked 
incredibly hard and achieved great 
success in their SATs.  They have also 
been great members of Woolmore 
School, setting a positive example of 
how to behave and be excellent 
learners.  Well done! !
   As the Class of 2013 move on to the 
next stage of their school career we 
wish them lots of luck.  You can all 
achieve great success in your lives: 
have confidence, believe in 
yourselves, care about others and at 
all times keep your self-respect and 
dignity.  Oh yes, and don’t forget to 
WORK HARD!  We are going to 
miss you all… !

Y6 at the theatre to see Matilda, The 
Musical 
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Farewells	


This term we say farewell to some members 
of staff:	


Louis Harris: Louis has taught at Woolmore 
for 5 years and we all want to thank him for 
his hard work and dedication to teaching (and 
sport!)	


Amanda Nichols: thank you for all your hard 
work in the nursery Amanda.	


Ella Jade and Emily Fordham are going off 
to train as teachers.  Thank you for all your 
hard work.	


Good luck to you all.  We will miss you!	

!

Welcome	


A big Woolmore Welcome to:	


Miss Abby Kilgarriff who joins us as the 
new Deputy Headteacher in September.	


Anjum Razaq has already joined us as a new 
teacher.	


We also say ‘welcome back’ to Gulistan  
Parker who will be working part time 
following her maternity leave.	

!
Next Year’s Classes	

!
Nursery	

 Gwen Hunt and Gulistan 

Parker	


Reception	

 Hugh Stuart	


Year 1	

 Emily Fetton	


Year 2	

 Sarah Gale	


Year 2	

 Jen McCurdy	


Year 3 	

 Anjum Razaq	


Year 4 	

 Rithee Pandya	


Year 5	

 Anna Chidzey	


Year 6	

 Amy Hopkins

Here are just some of the amazing things that have 
happened at Woolmore this year.  Can you remember 
them all?  What memories do you have? 
!

♦ Macmillan Coffee morning – we raised £400

♦ ‘A piece of writing to be proud of’ – fantastic 

writing that we shared at Open Evening

♦ The new school campaign including a march with 

parents and children to the town hall and going 
into the Council meeting – and winning!


♦ Class trips to: The British Museum, Mudchute 
Farm, The London Eye, Victoria Park, The Royal 
Observatory, The Natural History Museum, Y6 
school journey to Norfolk, Half Moon Theatre….. 
Where did you go?


♦ Baby watching – an exciting empathy project in Y2 
and Y4 


♦ Red Nose Day – we raised another £400!

♦ Anti-bullying Week and Friendship Morning

♦ The Woolmore Summer Concert – great singing 

and fantastic drumming!

♦ Skipping day – brilliant fun!

♦ Spanish Day – Muy bien!

♦ Reading and Number Partners – thank you!

♦ Young Voices concert at the O2 Arena, Greenwich

♦ Fantastic progress and achievement in every class

♦ The Woolmore Speak Out Festival – Shakespeare… 

….Obama…poetry….Amazing voices!

♦ Sports Days

♦ Class Assemblies

♦ Eid and Christmas Assemblies


What else can you remember?

!

Congratulations to …
!
Headteacher’s Times Table 
Award Winners

Mahi, Alan and Taaha in Year 5

Hafiza, Taha, Rowza and Sumeya in 
Year 4  - Well done!
!

Highlights of the Year

What can you remember?

Don’t forget to 
complete your summer 
holiday homework.  

This includes reading 
every day and being 
helpful at home.

Have a great holiday!  See you on Wednesday 4th September at 9.00am.
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